Date 28.08.2025
Deeksharambh Notice

Under-Graduate Students
Faculty of science

University of Lucknow

Dear Students,

As per the direction of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, the faculty of science is organizing
Deeksharambh, the orientation program for the under graduate students of the faculty of
science from 09:00 A.M. onward on 28 August 2025 in the Malviya hall of the University.
Hon’ble Madam Vice Chancellor will be presiding over the function. Dignitaries Dr. Alok
Dhawan, Director, Centre for Biomedical Research, Lucknow and Dr. Ajit Kumar Shasany,
Director, CSIR-NBRI, Lucknow will grace the occasion as chief guest and guest of honour. It is
mandatory for all the B.Sc. (semester-1) to be positively present at 9:00 A.M. in the Malviya
Hall, University of Lucknow for the same.

Thanking You

Yougs Sincerely
M\‘a o
(Prof. SheeldMisra)

Dean
Faculty of Science
University Of Lucknow

Copy to the following for wide circulation and uploading the notice on the website.

Director IPPR and Website Incharge University of Lucknow
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